
 

 

 

 
AICP Practitioner PAB Site Visitor Nominations 

 
Application Information  
The AICP Commission is responsible for nominating the planning practitioners to the pool.  
 
If you are interested in serving as a site visitor, please transmit:  
 

• Your full resume  

• One letter of reference that can speak with authority on your ability to represent the broad and 
complex practice of planning, work effectively in teams, and the capacity to work in the crucible 
of three days of intense meetings and tight deadlines  

• A cover letter detailing your qualifications to be a site visitor specifically addressing the 
following standards  

 
To be eligible to apply to the PAB Site Visitor Pool, practitioner applicants must meet the following 
qualifications:  
 

• Current active membership in the American Institute of Certified Planners (AICP);  

• 8 - 10 years of full-time or equivalent experience in planning practice;  

• Broad knowledge of a wide range of planning areas; and  

• Understanding of the connection between planning education and practice.  
 

Applications to the Site Visitor’s Pool are reviewed by an AICP Commission Task Force, and its 

nominations are forwarded to the PAB. Applications and supporting material in pdf format should be 

emailed to Felicia Braunstein, Director of Professional Practice, getinvolvedAICP@planning.org.  


